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Why? 
Leaking pipes are creating a safety hazard in the fountain electrical room, keeping the 
fountain from running. 
 
 
 
 

Why Now? 
The leaking pipes created a safety hazard, and it is important to remove the safety 
hazard quickly and have the fountain operational by summer 2025. 
 
 
 
 

Impact 
Construction is expected to last from mid-March to mid-May 2025. The project is 
aiming to minimally impact the area and will not block any walkways around the mall. 
There are chain-link fences in place to ensure a safe construction zone along with 
signage describing the work for members of the public to be informed of what is 
happening.  
 
 
 

Questions? 
If you have any questions, contact DAS Facilities help desk at 
facilities.helpdesk@das.oregon.gov. 

Sprague Fountain Construction 
Sprague Fountain on the Capitol Mall is under construction March through May 2025. 
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